
Mr. Hosea William 
334 Auburn Avenue, N.E. 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 

Dear Mr. William: 

Post Office Box 577 
Grenada, Mississippi 38901 
November 6, 1968 

Because of the retreat coming up, is it advisable to start a new pro• 
gram? I•m afraid to start on something new and can't finish by the 
time Gf the retreat, and I can•t get back to finished because af a 
new assignment. 

As we stated before, there are several · resturants that need special 
attention. I am ready to start a dally slt•ln. 

I am asking you for advice about calling off the boycott downtown 
to a selective buying campaign since most of our demands have been 
met and I feel more will be met lf we can get people to apply for 
certain "jobs"• 

We are rid of the two terrible policemen who once terrorized the 
black communities; we only have one black policeman who is new 
and who try to do right. We have three black operator (telephone), 
black folks working ln stores, (2 or 3 worked at the cash registers 
during the summer, whether they worked there now ls unknown, be• 
cause those working were high school students), black folks or more 
working in industries which just formed Unions with the blacks help. 

We hope to have better communication with Atlanta in the future, es• 
pecially with you than in the past, knowing that you were busy wor• 
king and campaigning for the November electiono 

Please reply as soon as possible. 

Yours for the human cause, 

C~t/fo~ 
Charles Jefferson, SCLC 
Project Director 


